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September 12, 2019 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Hamilton Police Service attended Ancaster High Secondary School today to investigate a possible threat 
that was made online that impacted the school. 
 
Following our safe schools protocol, staff immediately contacted police as soon as they became aware 
of the disturbing comments online. Police arrived at the school and conducted an investigation. 
 
They determined there was no credible threat to the school. 
 
Incidents such as these are taken very seriously. We continue to work with our school community to 
ensure students understand the impact these types of threats have on the school environment. 
 
We want you to know that student safety is of the utmost importance at Ancaster High. We thank 
Hamilton Police for their support.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact our school at 905-648-4468.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randy Gallant 
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